Silver Springs Village Board Meeting
April 2, 2016

Board meeting called to order @ 1:00pm April 2" by Shaun Riley

Members in attendance
Shaun Riley, Douglas Seal, Cynthia Riley, Bill Faulkner, Donald Beam, Floyd Worthington
Al Skinner newly appointed Board member on April 2", Missing John Adkins

Old business subjects

Dedicated Water Meter for front entrance to be installed. The cost is $360.00 + $60.00 refundable
deposit for meter installation. Water meter and controls will be set up in the name of SSVPOS.

Real Estate office has been notified about these changes.

Some records appear to be missing, going over data and trying to update all.
Property sales are up. Our office receives notification on property sales.
That way we can try to collect unpaid fees.

Fencing issues were discussed and we will attempt to stay within the Village rules.
We discussed initiating community webpage.

There are some children acing up on the streets.

Speed Controls

We have received some complaints of excess speed on our streets.

Weill will be checking with Sheriff’s office for solutions.

Boat Basin

At present, the water level is very low.

We have no Boat Slips that can be rented at this time as they are unusable.

Checking to make sure that inlet weed control is handled with the right products in accordance with
state laws.

We are attempting to construct a sign for the front island to advise everyone about meeting dates and
other activities, such as yard sales.

It has been suggested that we might check with Law school about getting a student that could help with
legal issues for a reduced fee.

In the article of incorporation, it is not legal to accept or ask for any monies, as a bonus or payment for
services.
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There is a dangerous looking tree on the corner of 215 and 273" Avenue. If it is on county property,
who is responsible for its removal?

The need for additional Board members has been discussed; hopefully we will add more in the future.

It was suggested that we try to get a “Block Watch” program set up. More discussion is needed.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:09pm.



